
 

Monday, 16 Enniska/February 2009 
The following is a synopsis of the latest Council Meeting  

 
Chiefs Attendance  
In – Chiefs Mike Delisle, Mike Bush, Peggy Mayo-Standup, Rhonda Kirby, Johnny 
Montour, Warren Lahache, Martin Leborgne, Kenneth McComber, Marvin (Melvin) 
Zacharie, John Dee Delormier, Peter Paul. 
 
Out – None. 
 
Housekeeping 
Chiefs Out of Office – Chief Zacharie will be in Ottawa to participate in a Canadian 
Armed Forces conference from 17-19 Enniska/February. Chief Martin Leborgne will be 
in Kanesatake on 25, Enniska/February to participate in a meeting on Tioweró:ton. 
 
RFD, Land Allotments 
 
Haudenosaunee ID Update – Chief Bush updated the table regarding his meeting with 
the Haudenosaunee Documentation Committee, who has stated that each individual 
Nation will decide on who is eligible to receive a card.  
 
The following agenda item was discussed: 
RFD, Energy Wise Home Diagnostic Program –  Presence of Lanny Jacobs. 
Discussion on Hydro-Quebec sponsored survey designed for energy awareness that 
offers an incentive program that could see non-profit community organizations benefit. 
Agreed in principle, Mohawk Council Executive Directive will be formally presented for 
passage on Monday, 23 Enniska/February.   
 
Meeting adjourned at approximately 9:40am. 


